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3/12/2020 UPDATE from the Library Director on COVID-19

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY:

All Library programs are cancelled through Saturday, April 4th.

All Brecon Room reservations are cancelled through Saturday, April 4th.

New reservations for the Brecon Room are indefinitely suspended.

The Library / Friends of the Library are not accepting donations of any materials.
The Corner Book Shop will be closed indefinitely.

The Corner Book Shop monthly Bag Sale is cancelled for March.
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Please continue to watch the SDL website (salinelibrary.org) for further updates.

Thank you for your understanding and assistance in keeping our community safe.

Mary Ellen Mulcrone, Library Director
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